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In the context of the recent New York State Rifle & Pistol Association, Inc. v. Bruen 

Supreme Court decision, this proposed bill is unconstitutional. There is a definite 

historical and traditional American precedent of home building firearms since before 

and after the founding of this country. If passed this unconstitutional bill will infringe 

on the right of law abiding individuals to express their 2nd amendment rights to 

manufacture firearms for their own personal use. The bill will definitely be challenged 

in the courts, wasting time and taxpayers money. 


